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Water District 

   

        Meeting change notice: The December meeting has also been rescheduled to Monday, 

December 12th to meet Larimer County’s deadline of December 15th for setting the mil levy for 

2012. For any questions or to be included on the agenda for the next Board meeting (Nov 21st), 

please call Gabi at 303-823-5345. The Board can be contacted by emailing all@pwswd.com. 

 

Fire District 

  NOTICE OF BUDGET: Notice is hereby given that: a proposed budget has been submitted to 

the Pinewood Springs Fire Protection District for the ensuing year of 2012; a copy of such 

proposed budget has been filed in the office of the Pinewood Springs Fire Protection District, 

where same is open for public inspection by calling the budget officer, Gary D. Clements, at 303-

823-5235, to schedule an appointment; such proposed budget will be considered at a public 

hearing at the beginning of the regular meeting of the Pinewood Springs Fire Protection District 

to be held at the firehouse located at 61 Kiowa Dr. on November 8, 2011 at 7:00pm.  Any 

interested elector of the Pinewood Springs Fire Protection District may inspect the proposed 

budget and file or register any objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of the 

budget, which will occur at the regular meeting on December 13, 2011 at 7:00pm. 

 Want to serve your community? Pinewood Springs Fire Protection District is now taking 

applications for volunteer firefighter positions. We offer emergency fire and medical services to 

the community and visitors passing through. The District pays for all training. The time 

commitment is only a few hours each month. You will learn a lot and work closely with other people 

in the community.  If interested please leave a message at the Fire Station (303) 823-5086, or 

send an e-mail to officers@pinewoodspringsfire.org 

    In the event of any emergency situation here in Pinewood, please dial 911.  The next Fire 

Board meeting is the 2nd Tuesday (Nov 8th). For information about the Fire District, please visit 

the web site: www.pinewoodspringsfire.org. For information on Fire Mitigation and other wildfire 

issues, please access the Larimer County website http://www.larimer.org/wildfire/ 

Road Board 

       We have had snow and more is coming.  Help us keep the roads plowed by not parking on the 

roads, especially in the cul-de-sacs.  It can be very difficult to maneuver the plow trucks at the 

ends of our roads.  Please be aware of the plow trucks and give them plenty of room.  The trucks 

back up frequently and the drivers’ visibility is often limited by the conditions.  Thanks for your 

cooperation.  Drive safely! 

  As always, please report any road problems or requests to the Road Board message service, 

895-3848.  Board meetings are held the 1st Tuesday of the month (Nov 1st and Dec 6th) at 7:00 

PM at the Firehouse.  Please enter through the back door. Road Board 
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Property Owners Association 

        Art Caruso and Crew have started the Bulletin Board & Paper Box Revamp Project and still 

looking for volunteers to help. Please call him at 823 6722. The weather has hampered progress, 

but we hope to be able to resume work shortly. 

  The next meeting will be held on November 16th at 7:00 pm at the Firehouse (backdoor). 

We welcome your presence and your input. The PSPOA Board can be reached via email at 

pspoa@pwswd.com.  


